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Royal Commission into the Casino Operator and Licence (Royal Commission)

We enclose a further Notice to Produce Documents to the Royal Commission addressed to Protective
Group Pty Ltd dated 2 June 2021 (reference NTP-126). This notice is served in accordance with
section 19 of the Inquiries Act 2014 (Vic).

A document Management protocol is available on the Royal Commission into the Casino Operator and
Licence website at: https://www.rccol.vic.gov.au/resources.

If you have any queries, please contact Kate Gill-Herdman.
Yours sincerely
Corry Chambery Westgouth

Corrs Chambers Westgarth
Solicitors Assisting the Royal Commission

Enclosure
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